
From: Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs <Provost@csusb.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 1:19 PM 
To: Faculty <faculty@groups.csusb.edu> 
Subject: October 26 and 27 Campus Closures 

Dear Faculty, 

Members of our campus community recently experienced power outages due to high winds. Other 
members had to evacuate because of the Blue Ridge and Silverado fires.  

As a result, many students lost instruction time, missed assignment due dates, quizzes, and tests. Please 
keep these interruptions and displacements in mind as you make adjustments to your courses. Our goal 
is to ensure we treat all students fairly. 

Thank you for your efforts to ensure student success, particularly in light of these additional challenging 
circumstances. 

Best, 
Shari 
 

 

Shari McMahan, Ph.D.  
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs  
California State University, San Bernardino 
 
 


